
Republic of the Philippines
Department of Finance

INSURANCE COMMISSION
1071 United Nations Avenue

Manila

ADVISORY
02 December 2019 as of 4:1 Opm

Due to inclement weather, please be advised that the
Agent's Computerized Examination at the IC Head Office
on Tuesday, 03 December 2019, is hereby cancelled.

ATTY. J NE FRANC C. CASTRO
Officer-in-Charge
Licensing Division
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